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Welcome to the Pellissippi Genealogical & Historical Society e-newsletter.  If you have received 
this newsletter in error, or if you are receiving 2 copies, please email me at pghs@att.net 

October Meeting:  
Meeting will be held in the Clinton Public Library 118 South Hicks St. Clinton; Thursday 10/25/2001 at 
7:00 p.m.  

Some of the business part of the meeting will cover the electing of offices for the year 2002. Some of the 
slots have persons that have agreed to work in them but there are other places that need help for next 
year; all positions will have to be voted on; to accept them for these positions. If you would be willing to 
help in some of these positions I am sure there are places that can use you. 

Speaker:  
At this time I have no information about who the speaker will be.  

Library News:  
This is the time of year that all books, that have been checked out from our library, must be returned, and 
no books may be checked out again until the January meeting.  

Thank You Message from Wayne Alley: 
At this time I would like to say "Thank You" to the persons that have worked in the elected offices this 
year as well as the ones that have helped out with the Special projects for 2001. This has been a very 
rewarding year; at least it seems that way to me. I would like to thank Charles Abner for the work that he 
has done on the Journal. He has worked all year without an assistant to help out, and I thank he has done 
a great job with the Journal. I would also like to thank Ron Evans for sending the news letters out by e-
mail. I was not able to send the letter by e-mail, so I would get it setup and send it to Ron, he would in 
turn rework the letter so as not to take so long to open when you received it, and he would add some web 
sites that could be opened by just clicking on them, as well as correcting some of my mistakes. Thank you 
Ron.   (You’re welcome, Wayne ... RPE) 

This information has been prompted from the response we received from the members that have agreed 
to receive their newsletter by email. 
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